
Stormwater Management 
Facility Improvements
and Park Revitalization 

Construction Update

An underground stormwater management 
facility is being constructed in Gallanough 
Park with a storm relief sewer on Arnold 
Avenue and Brooke Street, as shown on 
the enclosed map. 

The construction schedule has shifted due 
to labour disruptions, material shortages 
and unforeseen site conditions. These 
issues, along with adverse weather 
conditions, have contributed to delays in 
completion. The City is working closely 
with the consultant and contractor to 
expedite the work.
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Improvements are underway

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure 
improvements to the stormwater management facility in your neighbourhood. 
Stormwater management facilities are designed and built to collect rainfall and surface 
water runoff.

As part of the Capital Works Program, the City is overseeing the construction work to assist 
in alleviating the risk of flooding that occurs north of Gallanough Park during high intensity 
rain events. These enhancements support the City’s continued commitment to ensuring 
long-term sustainability of municipal infrastructure.
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For more information or questions related to this project, contact: 

City of Vaughan:

Infrastructure Delivery department 

Infrastructure Development

T: 905-832-2281, ext. 8917

E: infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 

Webpage: vaughan.ca/SWMF 

vaughan.ca/SWMF

For general inquiries, contact Service Vaughan:
Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

T: 905-832-2281

E: service@vaughan.ca

Park improvements are 
coming

Park revitalization plans are advancing 
with the Thornhill SNAP program as 
shown on the enclosed park rendering. 
New features for Gallanough Park will 
include:

1. new and upgraded playground area
2. new pollinator gardens
3. new shade structure with seating

areas
4. new accessible walkways with new

furnishings throughout the park
5. new outdoor fitness equipment

located at five fitness stations
6. upgraded walkway lighting

Parks Infrastructure Planning and Development department 

Infrastructure Development

T: 905-832-2281

E: service@vaughan.ca

Further details about the park revitalization, including anticipated construction start and 
end dates, will follow.

mailto:service@vaughan.ca
mailto:service@vaughan.ca
http://www.vaughan.ca/SWMF
http://www.vaughan.ca/SWMF

	Newsletter No. 3 - Keele St  Hwy 7 Area - Watermain Improvements.pdf
	Memo to Council Newsletter No. 3
	Newsletter 3 - Keele St - Watermain - Sept 2021




